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Dear Committee Members, 

 

Although this bill may have good intentions, I OPPOSE this biil because I believe that 

eligibility MUST require completion of high school IN this state.  A person also MUST 

have earned a cumulative grade point average of 2.0 or better in high school to attain 

eligibility.   

 

Oregon residents deserve to have precedence and incentives moreover than anyone 

who is not a resident on what Oregonian's tax dollars are used for period.  I also 

OPPOSE lowering standards for eligibility.  Oregonian tax dollars should not be used 

frivolously for non-residents or for lowering standards. 

 

Respectfully, 


